BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD

Meeting of February 28,1962

Present were: E. DeRouin

R. Richards

H. Richardson

This meeting was primarly called for a discussion on the drainage at the corner of Mechanic and David Rd. in the sub-division called "New Pinewood". It was calked to the Planning Boards attention by R. Richards, a Phanning Board member, that the water was not draining properly off David Rd. on to Mechanic St. Upon viewing the definitive plans of this sub-division it was noticed that there was to be two catch basins at this point. Mr. Richards stated that he could only see one at this corner. It was decided by the board that because of amount of snow on the road that it would be visited by the Board at a later date to see if there are catch basins on both sides of David R. at the corner of Mechanic St. Mr. Myron and Mr. Pacifici, representing the sub-division called "Forest Park". This property wasformerly owned by Ferimo and Walker and is now owned by Walter Millite 42 Keithill Rd., Grafton, Mass.

Mr. Pacifici stated that Mr. Arcand, Highway Supt., had a approved of a change in the road drainage on this property.

After some lenght; discussion on this matter, all the members present approved of this, Planning Board Approval was not required.

The following bills were approved for payment:

Dues for Mass. Federation of Planning Boards \$40.00 Chandler-Davis Publishing Co. 15.44

total

Meeting adjourned at 9:15 P.M.

Respectfully yours,

Waward Richardson, Clerk